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Less than two weeks!
Easter is fast-approaching- less than two weeks to go before the Easter
Holiday Scheme begins! This newsletter outlines our action-packed
timetable, important upcoming deadlines for our University discount plus
some images and fantastic achievements from February half-term.



Two weeks to go!

We hope your child has enjoyed this term and is looking
forward to a well-deserved break! Less than two weeks to go
before the fun begins.

We want your child to have a fantastic break from school so
we have designed a diverse programme for 5 to 14 year olds
that is guaranteed to enthuse all! From Monday 10th April
until Friday 21st April (excluding 14th and 17th) we will be
offering an action-packed week of activities from 8am-6pm!
Here are just a few treats we have on offer: a trip to Ryton
Pools, sherbet fire extinguishers with expert Ian, cooking
with Bay Leaf, a football session with Mark, djembe
drumming with musician Ansou, a visit from Coventry
Chinese School and an environmental session at the
University allotment. The Holiday Scheme Team have plenty
more on offer so please see our timetable for a full list of
activities!

3 days left to claim your
University discount
The Holiday Scheme Team understand

that childcare can be expensive and that

is why we offer different discounts that

everyone can benefit from! If you are a

staff member at the University, book

before Friday 31st March to receive

cheaper full day and half day rates. If

you are an external member or

University staff, discounts are applied

when booking 7 days or more and for

those parents/carers with more than

one child. Don’t forget that we accept

childcare vouchers so you can continue

saving! Please see our pricing page for

further details.



February half-term- fundraising!

A huge thank-you to all of the children who attended our February
half-term Holiday Scheme. On Thursday 23rd February the children
took part in a fundraising event to raise money for Save the
Children. The Holiday Scheme Team were so impressed with their
creativity and dedication to the project. Not only did they produce
some amazing stalls, they raised £56.70! Thank-you!

Visit our Website
warwick.ac.uk/holidayscheme

Get in Touch
07392125620 or email mailto:holidayscheme@warwick.ac.uk
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